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Weekly news sheet for 19h January 2025 
 
Welcome to this week’s news sheet, if you are visiting us or are new to Stanground 
then a special welcome to you. If you have any questions about anything then do 
feel free to ask one of the leaders who all wear name badges. 
 
Sunday 19th January our service will be at 10.15am. and will be followed by our 
regular church meeting when all are welcome. Junior Church will meet during the 
service. 
 
Monday 20th January at 2pm there will be a new house group. Everyone will be 
made welcome. 
 
Tuesday 21st January our regular prayer meeting will be held from 7pm to 8pm in 
the schoolroom. Please just come in via the side door. 
 
Weds/Thurs our regular housegroups will be meeting. More details available from 
any of the leaders. 
 
Thursday 23rd January Church at Kingfisher will meet at 10.30am in the lounge at  
Kingfisher Court. 
 
Sunday 26th January our service will be at 10.15am.  Junior Church will meet 
during the service. 
 
CALLING ALL LADIES 
The next RERESH women’s conference will be held at Bretton Baptist Church on 
Saturday 5th April this year. More details will follow, but this is advance notice for you 
as Bretton is a little smaller than last venue we attended, and we will need to book 
as soon as the lines are open! Please let us know if you intend coming, with your 
email address if you have one, and details of any food allergies you may have. 
 
AND THIS IS FOR THE MEN 
There will be a men’s conference ‘Brothers in Christ’, also at Bretton Baptist Church, 
on Saturday 7th June 2025. If you are interested in coming then put the date in your 
diary and watch this space for further details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Prayer and family news: 
This week we are praying for: 
 
Don’t forget the prayer chain is working and having some good results.   
If you are aware of any specific need then please use between 8am – 10pm. 
 
Other specific items for prayer: 

 The situation in Ukraine & Israel and for those involved in trying to achieve 
peace in the region.   

 Residents and staff at Kingfisher Court. 
 
 
Peterborough Foodbank:  PLEASE NOTE UPDATED LIST OF NEEDS BELOW 
A huge thank you to everybody who has contributed over the past year – it is 
greatly appreciated.  We are still collecting items for our local foodbank. The need 
locally is growing rapidly and sadly donations are declining due to the cost-of-living 
increases. Please place items in the green crate as you enter church for any of our 
services or activities. 
 

Foodbank needs are: 
 
those in bold are urgently needed   Updated 22nd December 2024 
Instant Mash 1 litre bottles of Squash  
Tinned fruit Tinned meat (meatballs, 

sausages in beans, chilli 
con carne) 

Tinned Soup 

Tinned custard  Tinned Potatoes 
These are also required 
please: 

  

Biscuits Long life fruit juice  Puddings and desserts 
   
The have already got plenty  
of: 

  

Toilet rolls   
Baked beans Pasta Pulses 
 


